## CLUB 170 NEWS

This month's meetings:

Board of Governors: Wed 2th @ 9am

Board of Directors: Mon 7<sup>th</sup> @ 4pm

Branch: Wed 9<sup>th</sup> @ 5pm

Unit (Aux.): Wed 16<sup>th</sup>, @ 5:15pm

**MUSIC** 

4<sup>th</sup> & 5<sup>th</sup> NO BAND / PICNIC 11<sup>th</sup> & 12<sup>th</sup> ANDY BURNETT 18<sup>th</sup> & 19<sup>th</sup> JIMMY WRIGHT 25<sup>th</sup> & 26<sup>th</sup> SHORTCUTS SEPT 1<sup>st</sup> & 2<sup>nd</sup> MAGNETICS

PERSONAL NOTE: As you all know our parking is

little to none. So, please pay attention to how you park and pull forward in ALL the stalls so we can get as many cars in as possible. As well, please be considerate of our neighbors and do not block their driveways! Thank You!!

**GOLF TOURNEMENT:** Was a *huge* success. Thanks to all the Volunteers and organizers. This is a big fundraiser and very stressful to get all organized. Fun, Sun AND GOOD FOOD was had by all. Steve and Mel do fantastic at beating the pavement for sponsors and pulling it all together. Walt did a fabulous job with dinner, YUMMY! Roy, Suzie, Yvonne, Linda and Sylvia thank you everyone! 52 Golfers this year!!!

CLOSEST TO HOLE WAS PAM MURRAY AND RON KETRON

CLOSEST TO LINE WAS NANCY LINK AND JERRY TUCKER

FIRST PLACE went to Mel Steele, Dianne Bailey, Mike Dire and Matt Tyner

**SILENT AUCTION** brought in close to \$1, 100. Thank you everyone for bidding and finding yourself a treasure. Accepting donations already for the next auction in 6 months.

**UPCOMING EVENTS**: <u>August 5<sup>th</sup> is our annual picnic</u> at the legion park in Snohomish. Let's camp and have some fun there are a lot of activities to do. There will be a sign-up sheet at the bar with all the activities if anyone would like to volunteer. Please remember there are no DOGS allowed at the park for this event. (Park rules)



As always **KARAOKE** every Thursday night @6

ALSO, A REMINDER THE <u>FIRST THURSDAY OF THE EVERY MONTH IS "KRAZY KARAOKE"!</u> Meaning dress up silly, bring some snacks, and spin the wheel if you are brave enough to get up and sing. Or just come in and show your support to Kent and Cindy Lou. They are doing a wonderful job hosting.

**BUNCO** Monday, 14<sup>th</sup>!!



**HORSE RACES** – Saturday the 12<sup>th</sup>



<u>THE UNIT</u> will be hosting <u>Paddle Wheel</u>, <u>Friday</u>, <u>11<sup>th</sup></u>. (**URGENT: Need Unit members to help sell paddles!!**) Come on out Friday and support your Unit. And as always "Thank You" for supporting our monthly Paddlewheel.

Our weekly 50/50 draw is on every Thursday at 7pm. Thanks to all of the members for participating in our weekly 50/50.

The proceeds from our monthly Paddle Wheel and our 50/50 went to our July charity. A check for \$300 will be presented to Domestic Violence Services of Snohomish County.

Unit 170 August Charity of the Month: Dawson Place Child Advocacy Center Next Unit 170 meeting will be August 16<sup>th</sup> at 5:15pm.

BRANCH HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL - AUGUST 25<sup>th</sup>
UNIT HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL - AUGUST 11<sup>th</sup>
CLUB HOSTED PADDLE WHEEL - AUGUST 5<sup>th</sup> At the Picnic & 18<sup>th</sup>

Also, monies raised for our CHARITIES each month are raised from certain functions and private donations. The **charity for August will be FALLEN HEROS BANNERS SNOCO**.

The Club Charity donated \$500 to the FRED HUTCHINSON CANCER RESEARCH CENTER.

Thank you to the Branch for their monthly contribution to our charity fund.

Thank you to all of our volunteers each month that fold bulletins. It's a lot of work and greatly appreciated!